
FEBRUARY 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’ve had a great start in the New Year.  We are now feeling settled back in after the busy holidays.   

VALENTINE PARTIES will be on Thursday and Friday, February 10th & 11th.  Children in all classes will 

exchange valentines.  Look for notes from the teachers about plans for the party.  

FALL 2022 REGISTRATION!!!!  It is that time again.  Registration for next fall will begin on Wednesday, 

February 2nd at 10 am for families currently enrolled in the program and church members.  A $100 registration 

fee per child for the 2 day program, or a $200 registration fee per child for the 4 day program, will be due 

upon registration.  ALL Registration will be done online, please go to our website for more information at 

shiningthelight.org/mdo. Community registration will begin on Wednesday, February 9th at 10am online. 

**BRIDGE CLASS** If you or anyone you know is interested in this Bridge class, please let us know.  More 

information is online at our website www.ShiningTheLight.org/mdo 

2021 END OF YEAR FINANCIAL STATEMENTS can be accessed and printed at www.myprocare.com or feel free 

to call the office and we can print a statement for you. 

Reminders: 

• The daily evaluation forms that are sent home at the end of each day are a way of keeping you 

informed and involved in your child’s daily activities.  If your child has had an off day, (and we ALL have 

those days!) keep in mind that the situation or concern was handled at school by the teacher.  Take this 

opportunity to remind your child about appropriate behavior, but further punishment is not needed, as 

this may confuse your child.  Thank you! 

• Please remember to send your child with a jacket or sweater! 

• Please do NOT bring your child to school if they are running fever, coughing or have heavy drainage due 

to illness. 

• Remember that we do charge a late fee of $1.00 per child/per room/per minute after 2:00.  This fee is 

payable directly to your child’s teacher. 

• Epiphany Lutheran MDO Tax I.D. # - 76-0334759 

• GO TEXAN/RODEO DAYS are February 24th and 25th.  Feel free to wear your rodeo duds and look for 

flyers from your teachers regarding additional activities. 

UPCOMING IN MARCH 

Dr. Seuss Week, March 1-4 More Information to come 

Spring Break, March 14-18 - NO MDO 
 

Newsletters, school calendars and more information is available on our website 

www.ShiningTheLight.org/mdo 
Please feel free to call or email us anytime! 

MDO Office #281-485-7896    
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